
Who Was Reading? 

Week of June 8th to June 12th 

 

                                                Students and Families!  
 

Dear Students and Families, 
 
We hope you had fun guessing our weekly Mystery 
Readers these last several weeks of school! We had 
hundreds of students and families participating.  We 
were able to hear some great reading, and have some 
great laughs!  
 
Last week’s Masked Readers are revealed here!  Have 
a wonderful, relaxing summer.  We love you and 
miss you all! 
 
 
Enjoy your summer, 
Mrs. Wolf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kS-McKxVXubE3eQh-pC_BcfHB4JT8n4kWnwzBg-frhc/edit
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